
From: Brad Cetron <bcetron@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2018 11:17 AM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: 3 Proposals 

 

Dear Mayor Hochvert, 

 

I understand the town is currently considering three proposals by the CAC re: 

recycling. Of course you should proceed as you see fit, but my wife, Sara, and I 

would like to lend our support to all three proposals. They're progressive, 

environmentally sensitive and helpful to our neighbors. 

 

Happy New Year. 

 

Brad Cetron 
 


